
I am concerned about SCS’s proposed CO2 pipeline for several reasons.  4 of these 
reasons are below. 
 
1-We have adult children/family that live within 3 miles and their school-aged 
grandchildren aƩend school at a locaƟon that is 2.5 miles from the proposed pipeline 
 
2-I have personal safety concerns as well as for our environment, proper emergency 
response, and excessive funding this will cost the local governments over Ɵme. 
 
3-I am concerned about the excessive use of resources including but not limited to 
water and electricity.  We are down stream of the water flow. 
 
4-I understand that Summit has purchased easements from Navigator.  The Navigator 
line was planned to be ¼ mile from our home. 
 
 
Gwen Reker 


